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  “At Lord Baden-Powell Elementary our mission is to encourage a  

sense of community by providing opportunities that include 
and nurture all learners respecting their diversity.” 

February 1st,  2019                                                                       Newsletter 

 
 

Good Afternoon from the Bear Den, 

 

Today was a very busy day here at LBP. We were short a classroom teacher without a replacement available and Ms. 

Griffiths and I had to get creative with our coverage. We survived! Since our last newsletter, our two expectant mothers 

on staff have had their babies. Ms. Cikes has a baby girl and Ms. Johns had a boy that took his sweet time coming into 

this world. We look forward to an upcoming visit from our new moms in the near future. 

Our basketball season is off to a roaring start. Our boys have played two road games at Parkland and Aspenwood 

Elementary. They must have special vitamins on the hill near Aspenwood because there were some incredibly tall grade 

5s that were a challenge to stop. Our Girls team is still looking for grade 4s or 5s that are interested in being a part of our 

team. We play a lot of home games.  Please send any interested participants to the office for a permission form.  

There is only one week remaining in the Heart & Stroke Foundation fundraiser that has been organized by Ms. Clay. This 

experience has uncovered some incredible skippers that have been showcased at our recent assemblies. Please 

remember to return your forms or make donations online. 

At today’s assembly, I asked for the students help with some of the choices they are making recently. Students are not 

using kind words when they speak to one another and it has resulted in lots of hurt feelings and sad days. Students were 

reminded to tell people to STOP when they do not want to be called a particular name or when rude comments are 

made toward them. If their efforts are unsuccessful, they need to seek the help of an adult. Before students react to 

mean comments, they are reminded of one easy statement, “Will my actions make the situation worse or better?” Any 

conversations that you can have as a family about this topic during mealtime is greatly appreciated. 

I hope to see you on Monday, February 4th at 7pm at the PAC meeting. 

 

Have a great weekend and be ready for a little snow on Super Bowl Sunday. 

 

Daren Fridge 
Principal 
Lord Baden-Powell Elementary 
604-936-1436 
dfridge@sd43.bc.ca 
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On the Calendar: 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
February 2019  

Feb 4 
 Kindergarten Registration begins at 9:30am 

PAC Meeting at 7pm 

Feb 7 
 Ready, Set, Learn at 9-11am 

 Cross Catchment Application opens at 9am ONLINE www.sd43.bc.ca 

Feb 8  Jump Rope for Heart Event at 1:30pm-2:30pm 

Feb 13  Cross Catchment CLOSES at 4pm 

Feb 15  School not in Session  

Feb 18  BC Family Day – School not in Session 

Feb 20-21  Book Fair 

Feb 21 
 Spirit Day – SUPERHEROES!  

 STEM Party hosted by PAC at 7pm 

Feb 22  Pro D Day – School not in Session 

Feb 27  Pink Shirt Day 

Feb 28  Div 7 & 9 to Science World  
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Jump Rope for Heart News 
 

Thank you for the amazing fundraising for this worthy cause!  

Our school has fundraised over $1,500 online already so far. Our school skip-a-thon will be Friday Feb. 8 from 1:30-2:30. 

All fundraising envelopes will be due back to your child’s teacher no later than Tuesday Feb. 12.  

If our school raises over $3,600, ALL students in the school will earn an extra recess! 

Thanks again for your support, 

Ms. Clay 

Jump Rope for Heart Co-ordinator 

 

 

In conjunction with our next Book Fair, Feb 27th and 28th, Ms. Cocking, Mrs. Griffiths and Ms. 

Caspar have invited all students to participate in a Read-a-thon. Students who wish to 

participate will ask friends and family to pledge them and then commit to reading (or being 

read to) at least 20 minutes a day for two weeks starting this Saturday, February 2nd. (Feb 2-

15).  They will bring all money to school on Tuesday, Feb 19th and be given a certificate for 

50% of their pledge money, as will their classroom teacher, to spend at the Book Fair. The 

more money spent at the Fair, the more books Scholastic gives to the library, as well. It’s a 

win/win/win situation! All necessary paperwork (reading calendar, instructions etc.) will be 

sent home next week. Students who don’t wish to get pledges are encouraged to participate 

in the reading part and be entered in the many prize draws.  

 

  Reminder: 

 PAC Meeting this Monday, February 4th at 7pm in the library.  

 We look forward to seeing you there!  
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